
REQUEST FOR
PROPOSALS (RFP)

 BOROUGH OF
BRENTWOOD

CUSTODY SERVICES
BRENTWOOD,

PENNSYLVANIA
The  Borough  of  Brentwood,
Allegheny  County,
Pennsylvania, is inviting firms
to  submit  a  proposal  for
custody services for the two
pension  investment  funds  it
maintains with approximately
$11 million in assets. Copies of
the RFP including information
relating  to  submitting  a
proposal  and  specific
requirements  are  available
from  Helen  Bardos  at
hbardos@rhoadeslawllc.co
m. The RFP includes detailed
questions  associated  with
qualifications,  experience,
expertise,  and compensation
to  be  charged.  In  order  to
compete  for  the  work,  a
response to the RFP should be
made as per the RFP on or
before June 17, 2024. As set
forth in the RFP, the response
should include several forms
and disclosures. The Borough
reserves the right to request
additional  information  from
any  and  all  respondents,  to
waive  any  defect  or
abnormality, to award or not
award all or any portion of the
work  described  herein,  to
issue modifications to the RFP
or otherwise to move forward
in  the  best  interest  of  the
Borough.


